
EMBASSY OF JAPAN 

IN THE KINGDOM OF CAMBODIA 

 

06 January 2015 

 

On January 7th,2014 (Victory Day Over the 

Genocide Regime) from about 7:00am to 11:00am, 

the road on the Norodom blv., from the 

Chamkamorn traffic light to the point at the 

corner of the Ministry of Interior will be 

blocked for entering all kinds of vehicles, 

but you can come to the embassy of Japan on 

foot from the points blocked.  

 


